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Telephone:(804) 384 5111

August 27, 1979

Mr. Cha-les E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Shipping Container Certificate of Compliance Renewal

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Listed below are the shipping containers t. sed by Babcock & Wilcox,
Naval Nuclear Fuel Division, which have Certificates of Compliance ex-
piring October 31, 1979 Please renew these Certificates of Compliance
so we may have continued use of the shipping containers.

Certificate of Con tainer ' Date of
Compliance Model No. Original Application

'
5341 O NFP-55 June 23, 1967

56pplement January 5,1970
'

5563 6608 & 660C November 6,1967

5910 NNFD-SA-2 March 6, 1970

6172 961A December 2, 1969
Supplements Dec. 19 5 31, 1969

6357 NNFD-10 September 8,1 70

We certi fy the contents of the original applications listed above re-
main accurate and correct and that no loss of or damage to the container
contents has occurred during their use.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $150.00 to cover the renewal
fee required by 10 CFR 170 31.
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RAC/bjc R. A. Cordani
Enclosure: check Nuclear Safety & Licensing Officer
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